
Resurfacing scheme for Belmont Road,
Belfast

A resurfacing scheme on a section of the Belmont Road, Belfast is due to
commence on Monday 22 June 2020.

Resurfacing scheme for Derrylettiff
Road, Portadown

Derrylettiff Road, Portadown will benefit from a £125,000 resurfacing scheme
which is due to commence on Monday 15 June 2020.

New Body Established to Implement
Revised Individual Funding Request
Policy

Health Minister Robin Swann, MLA, has welcomed the establishment of the
Individual Funding Request (IFR) Regional Scrutiny Committee (RSC) which
today commenced decision making regarding the availability of unapproved
drugs in Northern Ireland.

Economy Minister announces £1.7m to
support online learning for people
impacted by Covid-19

Economy Minister Diane Dodds today announced an investment of £1.7million for
a range of online skills interventions to upskill and retrain people whose
jobs have been impacted by Covid-19.
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Reminder to complete Annual
Agricultural and Horticultural Census

With just two weeks remaining until the deadline (June 30) for completion of
this year’s Agricultural and Horticultural Census expires, farm businesses
are being reminded to fill in the forms as soon as possible.
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